THE WHITE HOUSE

February 8, 2012

Dr. Stephanie Y. Evans
223 James P. Brawley Drive, S.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30314

Dear Dr. Evans:

Thank you for the book. Each of us can draw inspiration from
stories of courage, strength, and perseverance. For centuries, the
power of books has helped foster important dialogues, illuminated
our past, and strengthened our future.

Please know I greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness, and I
wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Pl (Ko




